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Notes from October 8, 2022, meeting: Club members present were Jim/June Baney, Tom Byrne, Dave/Belinda Frost, 

Walt Domarew, Cheryl Gross, Vic Ferree, and Brian/Nicole Shoop

Old Business

SnoCam Update:

Several area SnoCams can be accessed via the PAGCSC 

website at:

http://www.pagrandcanyonsnowmobileclub.com/snocams/

The BFSC SnoCam is now in operation and a snow gauge 

is in place as well. That camera can be accessed at the 

Sweden Hill SnoCam link on our site. Now, we all just 

need to think snow!

Dry Hollow Trail:

DCNR informed the club’s president that work will begin on 

the Dry Hollow Trail in the next few weeks to get it ready 

for snowmobile season. A DCNR recreational forester said 

that a bulldozer will most likely start at the top of the trail 

up by the Goodall Road, working down to the bottom. It 

was also mentioned that all work needs to be completed 

before rifle deer season.

North Meadow Trail:

We’ll once again report that the South Rail Bed behind the 

clubhouse will be closed permanently from the clubhouse 

to the Pine Creek Outfitter’s access road. The club does 

not plan to maintain any part of that trail east of the 

clubhouse. The trail west of the clubhouse has been 

cleared and is ready for use, as is the North Meadow Trail, 

which is to be used in place of the South Rail Bed (map).
Notes to Members

Discount Program 2022/2023:

In addition to those listed in last month’s newsletter, the 

following businesses will be offering our club members 

discounts this membership year. Just show them your 

membership card when you visit them.

• AJ’s Outdoor Power Equipment: 5% discount on Ski 

Doo parts/accessories (in stock only) (both locations)

• Clymer’s Auto Repair: 5% discount on all repairs

• Coach Stop Inn: 10 discount on all dining/lodging 

(specials & alcohol excluded)

Members, let’s show our appreciation to these businesses 

as often as possible!

New Business

Trail Cleanup and Club Picnic:

Our annual trail cleanup day and club picnic were held on 

September 24th. We had a decent turnout for the trail 

clearing, with fourteen men and women participating. That 

included a very helpful youngster, with everyone helping 

complete whatever needed to be done. The foliage always 

seems to grow regardless of whether we have a wet or dry 

summer season, making for a full day of clearing, not to 

mention the numerous downed trees that were across the 

trails.

A big shout out to Ed Holden, who graciously donated 

44 tons of 2RC stone toward the North Meadow Trail 

improvement project. Thanks very much, Ed!
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